
Ladies and gentlemen,  

Thank you for gathering here today to discuss an issue that touches each 

and every one of us: the cleanliness of our public transport system. 

These buses, trains, and subways are not just means to get from point A 

to point B; they are the veins through which our city lives and breathes. 

Let's take action to ensure these shared spaces are as clean, 

comfortable, and inviting as possible. Imagine a commute where each seat 

is spotless, floors shine, and the air feels fresh. This is not just a 

dream but a reachable goal if we all come together. 

First, we can work with the local transport authorities. By voicing our 

concerns and offering solutions together, we can help emphasize the 

importance of regular, thorough cleaning, and maintenance. Our feedback 

can spark initiatives that bring real change to our daily journeys. 

Secondly, let's embrace the power of community responsibility. Each of us 

can play a part--small actions, like disposing of trash properly and 

reporting cleanliness issues, can make a big difference. Encouraging 

positivity and accountability can transform our travel experience. 

Finally, let's celebrate the progress we achieve. Every step forward is a 

victory worth recognizing. By continuously advocating for and 

participating in the upkeep of our public transport, we are not just 

passengers; we are stewards of our communal environment. 

Thank you for taking this step with me towards a cleaner, brighter, and 

more welcoming public transport system. Together, we can make our 

commutes something to look forward to.  

Let's take action! 


